
Effective January 16, 2024, 
all credit/debit card transactions with the City of

Port St. Joe will include a convenience fee of 3% of
the transaction amount. 

 

Notice:

Alternate payment options (without additional fees) will remain in place
include check or money order by mail or placed in the City’s drop box,
payment by check or cash at the front desk at City Hall during regular

business hours, or automatic withdraw (ACH) from your checking account.
 

For more information on the Utility User Fees, please see Ordinance No. 608. 
https://www.cityofportstjoe.com/ordinances.cfm 
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